
September News
4th class

We have welcomed three new pupils to our class!
We are enjoying spending time catching up after the
summer break and getting to know our teacher.
We've done lots of revision, especially with our maths
and handwriting.
Our favourite lessons were:

Role-play & drama games using our reading texts
Creating 3D images with AR
Kahoot quiz to revise our human body topic!

Our biggest challenge has been:
Learning our multiplication and division tables

Roald Dahl Day - We loved listening to

some of his Revolting Rhymes. 

International Dot Day - We created our

own unique dots

This month in rang a 4...

Events this Month

Please check Aladdin
regularly for weekly

updates! :)

Coming up next month:
Our school Pride Flag raising: 7th Oct.
STEM fun for Space Week 4th - 10th Oct
Maths Week: 16th - 24th October
Rugby sessions on Thursdays 
Halloween Spooky Walk!


